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Hello, this is Chris Fritsch, Superintendent of the Pendleton School District. 
 
The Umatilla, Union and Morrow Oregon Parenting Education Hub and 
Umatilla County HeadStart are sponsoring parenting support during the 
pandemic.  Programs include parent support groups, connection to community 
resources and free books and activities for your children.  Visit www.umchs.org 

or you can call 541.667.6091 or 541.786.9025. 
 
We are the Pendleton School District; and together, we are committed to every 
student, every day! 

http://www.umchs.org/

